
 

 

 
July 25, 2025 

 

Honorable Debbie-Anne A. Reese, Secretary  

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20426 

 

 

RE: CP25-528-000, Eastern Gas Transmission & Storage, Inc. Appalachian Reliability Project 

 

Dear Secretary Reese, 

 

As a local government committed to supporting sustainable growth and economic development, 

the Municipality of Murrysville recognizes the vital role that energy infrastructure plays in powering our 

region and supporting our communities. 

 

We have observed firsthand the economic benefits that responsible natural gas development has 

brought to Pennsylvania and the broader Appalachian region. The growth in energy-related infrastructure, 

including projects by companies like Eastern Gas Transmission and Storage, Inc. (BHE GT&S), 

contributes significantly to local economies, creates jobs, and enhances the reliability of energy services. 

 

Through the proposed Appalachian Reliability Project, BHE GT&S aims to meet the growing 

energy demands of customers across the region. The project will expand the existing system by 

leveraging current infrastructure and adding new pipeline segments and station upgrades.  

 

In light of the project’s potential to strengthen regional energy infrastructure, support economic 

development, and enhance system reliability, the Municipality of Murrysville offers its full support for the 

Appalachian Reliability Project. We recognize the value of this investment not only for our local 

community but also for the broader region, as it addresses critical energy needs while upholding strong 

commitments to safety and environmental stewardship. 

 

We respectfully urge the Commission to approve this important infrastructure upgrade. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael L. Nestico 

Chief Administrator 
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